
From: Zack Rothrock [mailto:zack@zrothrockbuilders.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 3:49 PM 
To: Bryan D. Wilson 
Cc: 'Jason Morehead'; Charles E. Shoaf; 'Ashley Bennett'; zack@zrothrockbuilders.com 
Subject: Community outreach 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Good afternoon Bryan 
I am working with Allied Land Survey on a zoning amendment for my property located at 4385 Styers 
Ferry Rd, WS 27104. As an outreach to the community I mailed out fourteen (14) letters to my neighbors 
on January 21, 2019 informing them of my request. I heard back from two(2) neighbors. The first 
thanked me for informing them and wished us well in our efforts. The second didn’t quite understand 
the purpose of the letter but once I explained it also thanked me for the information.  
Please advise if this meets my requirements for community outreach. Thank you 
 
Zack Rothrock 
President 
Zack Rothrock Builders, Inc. 
336-945-4039 Office 
336-345-2255 Cell 
336-945-0396 Fax 
zack@zrothrockbuilders.com 
www.zrothrockbuilders.com 
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